.

You are cordially invited to part‘iciﬁce in the

“MIA2019

Haliday Frogran

Miami International Airport is seeking musical
performance groups of all ages to help our travelers
celebrate the holiday season this December.

For more information, contact us at

305.876.0242
or at

specialevents@miami-airport.com




